
 

 

  

Happy Easter everybody! This year for Lent I decided to give up 

chocolate, crisps, and the political freedom to live and work in 27 

European countries. If some reports are to be believed, potential 

risks to supply chains may mean this is our last EVER Easter with an 

abundant supply of chocolate, so make it count guys...   

Dear TILT Team, 

1. Princess Anne Hospital in Southampton recruited their first participant in Feb-

ruary and have been recruiting really well since then. It’s great to have you onboard 

and we wish you luck for the rest of the study! 

2. Derriford Hospital in Plymouth had their SIV on 1st April 2019 and were given 

the ‘Green Light’ to begin recruitment on the 2nd. Hard work from all the team there 

was essential for such a quick turnaround, congratulations to all!  

3. Hammersmith Hospital and St Barts Hospital were given the ’Green Light’ 

to begin recruitment on 3rd April and 11th April respectively, taking us up to 6     

recruiting UK sites! We eagerly await their first recruits. 

4. Chinese University of Hong Kong are also now open to recruitment as of 

Monday 15th April 

5. On 21st March, HOM/0244 became the 200th randomised participant 

and the 300th participant to be recruited was PAH/0016 on 12th April!   
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April 2019 BULLETIN 

Recruiting centre Total Mar 19 Feb 19 Jan 19 Dec 18 Nov 18 Apr 19 

Homerton University Hospital 272 41 37 28 9 30 19 

Bath fertility Centre 17 7 5 2 0 0 3 

Princess Anne Hospital 18 10 2    6 

Derriford Hospital 0 0      

Hammersmith Hospital 0 0      

St Barts Hospital 0 0      

 307 58 44 30 9 30 28 

 Dominic Baxter, TILT Trial Coordinator 

 d.baxter@qmul.ac.uk 

 +44 20 7882 6694 / +44 791 7715 331 

Follow The Women’s Health 
Research Unit on Twitter! 
         @kt_network  

Co-Investigators Group (CIG) 

The first TILT CIG meeting will take place on Thursday 4th July. This meeting will provide 

a great opportunity for the central team and representatives from each of the recruiting 

sites to share their experiences of the trial. We’re really looking forward to  welcoming 

the PIs and their site representatives to Barts Research Centre for Women’s Health. 

Thank you all for your continued hard work. Please feel free to contact me with any 

suggestions of content for inclusion in the next instalment! 


